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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been a very busy and long half term but a very 
rewarding one. The children have settled well in to 
their classes and have made good progress. Everyone, 
including the staff, are in need of a good rest. I wish 
you and your families an enjoyable half term break 
and we look forward to seeing you back in school on 
Monday 6th November 2023. 
 
Have a great time, 
 
Mr Blackburn 

Bonfire Night Safety: 

As Bonfire Night falls in the half term holidays this 

year, please can you remind your children about the 

dangers at this time of year. We have provided you 

with a PowerPoint, sent on Class Dojo with this 

newsletter, to support you with this. 

Weekly Attendance 

Christmas Fayre: 

Preparations are underway for the Christmas Fayre, 

which is due to take place on Friday 8th December 

and Saturday 9th December. More details to follow 

next half term. However, our PTA are looking for 

volunteers who could do face painting, Mehndi etc. If 

you could help us out, please get in touch with the 

office. Our next PTA meeting is on Wednesday 8th 

November at 9am. 

School reopens on Monday 
6th November at 8.40am. 
Gates close promptly at 
8.50am! 

St John’s Stars 


